TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832 EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING BOARD OF SELECTMEN

June 20, 2025

A duly-noticed Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Friday, June 20, 2025 beginning at the Town Hall. Present were Greg Grinnell and Dick Fortin. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 am.

A site visit was conducted on Youngs Road. The Board took road measurements and photographs.

The Board discussed the Town Garage construction plans and timeline.

The Board arrived back at Town Hall and adjourned the meeting at 6:40 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard Fortin

Richard Fortin